Rowing Ireland Bow Numbers

Club Secretaries are reminded correct Rl Bow numbers must be included with all entries.*

Bow numbers MUST be correct at the time of close of entries. Change of bow numbers will be
possible during the event at regatta control however racing with an incorrect bow number will

result in disqualification.

Overseas crews bringing their own boats must contact the regatta secretary to ensure an
available bow number is allocated correctly.

Bow numbers must be clearly displayed as per Rl rules.
* Swift Racing Rental Boats will inform the regatta secretary of all bow numbers however where

possible, club secretaries should make every effort to have this number prior to the close of
entries and include it on tracker.
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